Notice of New Date for Information Meeting
Regarding Proposed Changes

to the Ditidaht Election Code

Please be advised that the date for an Information Meeting
to explain proposed changes to the Ditidaht Election Code
has been changed from September 2nd to September 22nd, 2021.

The reason for this change in date was in respect of the loss

of a community member and avoid a conflict with funeral services.

The Information Meeting will be held at the Ditidaht Community Hall
and begin at 7pm on Wednesday, September 22, 2021.

The date, time, and location for the ratification vote of Ditidaht members to
approve or not approve the proposed changes to the Code remains the same:
Saturday, October 2 between 9am and 8pm at the Ditidaht Community Hall.

For more information, please contact the Electoral Officer (see below).
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